
                                                                                       

 

Sent via Email to <edward@hasbrouck.org> 
 
October 5, 2020 
 
 Edward Hasbrouck 
1130 Treat Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94110 
 

Re:  NDC20-638/ NARA Appeal No. NGC21-001A 
 

Dear Mr. Hasbrouck:  
 
On October 5, 2020, we received on behalf of the Deputy Archivist of the United States, your 
administrative appeal, dated October 4, 2020, that you submitted via email to foia@nara.gov.  You 
are appealing our denial of expedited processing for your FOIA request NGC20-638.  We assigned 
your appeal the tracking number NGC21-001A.  Please provide this number in any future 
correspondence about this appeal. 
 
We will expedite our review of your appeal, and notify you of the decision on your appeal as soon as 
we can.  If you have any questions about the status of your appeal, you may contact us at 
foia@nara.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
The FOIA Team 
Office of General Counsel 
National Archives and Records Administration 
College Park, MD  


